Howdy from MJ Ranch!                                                  Sunday, Nov. 1, 2015  







     (Updated the 1st of each month)
Think winter is coming….that nip is in the air!  Got an inch of rain Fri. night and needed it.   Oct. has been drier than any other month this year.  Have been winterizing outside (turning over rail barrels, garden clean-up, bringing in slips of plants I want to over-winter, etc.)   Have 45 new little calves but still 16 more to go.   The snow will probably be flying when we have some…..shucks….going to blame it on the bulls again (
WHAT’S UP WITH THE BEEF: 
We just finished hauling beeves for our 2015 bulk customers.  Will haul a couple more to fill our freezers next week and then be ready to hunker down for the winter.  We do have a nice list going for those who want bulk beef (meaning ¼’s ½’s & wholes) for 2016.  We were sold out of bulk beef for this year in February and believe 2016 is going to be the same way.  Soooo…you might want to get your name on that list at any time.  If you do want on the list, there is no real commitment at this time and won’t be until you get an email from us in February, 2016, asking if you still want bulk beef.   If you do, we then ask for a small deposit and that pretty much “nails it down”.  You are then assured of getting beef in the Fall of 2016.  We take beef requests in the order we receive them.  I know next Fall is a long time to wait but getting on the list early ensures you of beef in the Fall of 2016, in case you do not find the kind of beef you want sooner.   If you indeed want 100% grass-fed beef, make sure you ask questions from anyone you purchase from.  There IS a difference between “grass-fed/grass-finished” and “100% grass-fed”.   Be sure you have that clarified before you purchase beef in bulk or a large quantity of cuts, IF you indeed do want 100% grass-fed beef.  Meat labeled “Grass-fed/grass-finished” can still be fed grain.  (All cattle eat some grass some of the time….think about it!)  Ask if the beef is 100% grass-fed & if they have certification to prove it.  MJ Ranch would be glad to pass customers on to anyone we know that is certified with American Grassfed Assoc.  
FRESH-FROZEN CUTS AT THE RANCH:   We are gradually restocking our freezers with fresh-frozen cuts.  Don’t have everything in stock…but close.  Seems like visitors keep coming to get it.  We are so grateful.  Hope we can keep the freezers stocked for the winter but we’ll see how it goes.  We are “open” when we are home….except for Sundays.   We take time out to worship and rest a little on that day.  You need to let us know when you are coming so we can be around close.  We also meet customers in Lawrence at least once/week. 

Stay up with what is happening at MJ Ranch & beef availability by reading our “Ranch Update” on the bottom of the home page on our website:    www.MandJRanch.com    
EGGS:  The “girls are slowing down a bit on production but do have eggs available most of the time. They are $3.50/doz.  Our chickens are always outside and fed non-GMO feed.  Also have kefir grains to share with anyone
Stay well, eat healthy, and DO COME SEE US!  (!   
Joyce & Mel  
785-865-2503 or e-mail MJRanch66044@gmail.com; Joyce’s cell:  785-766-5226; Mel’s cell:  785-766-2776
